
 

 

Union Station Rail Corridor Signal Modernization 

 
We encourage you to sign up to our email distribution list to receive updates, or follow us on Twitter @metrolinx, or visit us at 
metrolinx.com/RER 

 

Signals are the stoplights of the train network. A modernized system will reduce signal disruptions, improve reliability and allow trains 

to move faster, while maintaining Metrolinx's high safety standards. An improved signal system will allow for faster recovery from train 

delays or equipment problems and will be designed for increased train speeds. 

 

THE LOCAL PROJECT 

 

We are completing conduit installation for signal upgrades in the Union Station Rail Corridor at Yonge Street and Cherry Street.  Work 

is scheduled to take place Saturday July 8 to Monday July 17 from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m.  

 

WHAT TO EXPECT 

We recognize that this work can be disruptive to residents and we are doing our best to carry out this essential construction with the 

least disruption possible. 

Tracks must be taken out of service to complete this work and as a result this work can only be carried out during off-peak times, when 

there is less train traffic. Nearby residents may notice some activity from power tools and equipment movement during this time. 

If you have any questions, or would like to be included on future communications, please do not hesitate to contact me at 416-202-

4425 or michael.paolucci@metrolinx.com 

 


